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SPONSOR: Martinez DATE TYPED: 2/18/01 HB

SHORT TITLE: Freight Costs of State Agencies SB 569

ANALYST: Rael

APPROPRIATION

Appropriation Contained Estimated Additional Impact Recurring
or Non-Rec

Fund
Affected

FY01 FY02 FY01 FY02

No Fiscal Impact

(Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases)

SOURCES OF INFORMATION

General Services Department (GSD)

SUMMARY

     Synopsis of Bill

Senate Bill 569 repeals the requirement that freight bills paid by all state institutions to be submitted
to the State Corporation Commission for audit.
 
     Significant Issues

This is a repeal of an obsolete statute enacted in 1965.

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS

No fiscal impact.
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